
PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is replacing the northbound U.S. 1 
bridge over Turnbull Creek in southeastern Volusia County. This project is located just 
north of Scottsmoor and south of Oak Hill. The northbound bridge will be replaced 
with a slightly higher and wider structure meeting current standards. The 12-foot-wide 
travel lanes will remain. The project also includes resurfacing and restriping the bridge 
and approaches.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:
447117-1

BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
U.S. 1 Northbound Bridge Replacement over Turnbull Creek

 Volusia county

PROJECT START
November 2024

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$5.5 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Late 2025

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect northbound and southbound lane closures and traffic shifts 
throughout the project corridor. The posted speed limit will be reduced from 65 mph to 
45 mph.
Drivers are encouraged to follow posted signage, avoid distractions, and travel 
cautiously while navigating the construction zone. Please note the construction 
schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 
For the most current project details and lane closure information, please visit FDOT’s 
Central Florida website at www.cflroads.com.

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Debbie Cople
Community Outreach Specialist

386-740-3566
Debbie.Cople@dot.state.fl.us

 For more information, 
scan the QR code above  

or visit the project website at 
www.cflroads.com/project/447117-1

https://www.cflroads.com/
https://www.cflroads.com/project/447117-1

